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NEW SERIES

Cardiovascular Board Review

HE FIRST INSTALLMENT in the new series, Cardiovascular Board Review, makes its debut
| in this issue of the Cleveland Clinic Jowrnal of Medicine.

The new series resembles one of the most popular, long-running staples of the CCJM, the
Internal Medicine Board Review. Both series use a real clinical case as a jumping off point for a
question-and-answer exploration of the testing, differential diagnosis, and treatment of both
common and uncommon conditions.

And just as the IM Board Review is based in part on a popular internal medicine board
review course held every June, the new Cardiovascular Board Review series is an outgrowth of
the cardiovascular medicine board review course held by The Cleveland Clinic each October.

As co-directors of that course, we hope the Cardiovascular Board Review series will serve
both our internist and cardiologist readers, reviewing cardiology problems often encountered in
daily practice.
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